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DIE VARIATIONS 
In our last issue Reg Powell brought up the subject of dies  
which differed slightly from each other.  Different members  
will view this in different ways, but studies of these small  
variations can usefully lead to the identification of different  
users of the same lettering, or to one user with two machines.  
The issue is confused by multi-die machines with slight  
variations between the dies.  We are very happy to publish  
details of this type of research, so members can share their  
results and increase the basis of the search for variations  
and limits for usage.  Postmark place and date and stamp are  
always useful in this type of research, so please report them. 
Below is a selection of items supplied by Harry Skinner and we  
would be pleased to publish any further selections supplied  
by members. 
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